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16th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We are very excited to inform you that we have booked for ‘Jaws N Claws’ to come and visit in the nursery.  
 
This will be a great learning opportunity and an exciting experience for the children. 
 
They will have the chance to meet some slimy, scaly and furry friends! 
 
This will be next Friday 25th June from 10am-11am. 
 
If this is not your child’s usual session then please do bring them along for the hour (arriving a bit before 
10.00 and then collection at 11.00) so they can join in the fun too.  
 
 
Please inform a nursery practitioner if your child has any allergies to animals that we are unaware of. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Pugwash Nursery 
 
 

 

 


